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From the
Director's desk!! 




December 2022

Director -
Indira Institute of

Management,
Pune




Dr. Pandit mali



"IIMP BBA’s Ink Society released the
newsletter

 “INKGAZETTE”.
 This newsletter showcases the

students' scholastic
 accomplishments, cultural events,

sports, creativity,
 ethical values, achievements, and

much more that
 takes place during their tenure at

INDIRA.
 We, here at IIMP BBA constantly

encourage our
 students to be innovative, think

creatively, work in
 teams, and support hands-on

learning.
 This newsletter is an example of

the same!"



BEST WISHES TO THE ETHICAL LEADERS OF TOMORROW!!



From the Dean's
desk!! 




December 2022

Dean UG programs -
Indira Institute of

Management,
Pune BBA





Dr. Anjali kalkar



"This newsletter is a great
initiative taken

by IIMP Ink Society. It is an
innovative

way to keep students aware
about the

multiple events happening on
campus and

at the same time, helps the
students of the

Blog Cell to get the
opportunity to express
their creativity through

writing.
Best wishes and good luck to

the team."





From the
editors's desk!! 




December 2022







"The newsletter
"InkGazette" is a creative

but informative
document created by the

members of IIMP Ink
Society. It is an

initiative taken by the
students to encourage
others to be a part of
the whole process of

creating this document.
Along with academic
studies, students are

encouraged to follow
their passion for writing.

Also, participating in
various activities and

events will let the
students showcase and

at the same time
improve their skills. This

will surely make the
years in college

interesting and worth
remembering. This

Newsletter is the window
to the activities of the

college."


Miss sayali
jawade




Miss ashlesha
ranpise

Editor
3rd year BFS

student
Core committee
member of IIMP

Ink Society

Editor
3rd year DBM

student
Core committee
member of IIMP

Ink Society



Blog talks, competition and
more!! 




December 2022







Dec 8, Thursday: IIMP Ink Society, organized and voluntered the
event of blog talk and mini blog competition on 8th of December
under the leadership of Roocha Kothari ( a 3rd year student now

graduated).
  The event commenced with the welcoming and introduction of

the Dean Anjali Kalkar ma'am and mentor of Ink Society Dr
Vijayalakshmi ma'am. Shortly after that, the complete journey of
Ink Society from its embarkment to how it is still evolving and
going on was displayed through AV. The members of the IIMP
Ink Society where overwhelmed to see how far they have come.
The Dean, then addressed the audience on the topic of "Mental
Health and Students", she very beautiful addressed the topic and
encouraged the audience to take needed measures to keep their

mental health well and good.
 Nextly, the mentor of Ink Society Dr. Vijayalakshmi Ma'am

enlightened more about Ink Society and presented the gist of the
upcoming events. Shortly after that, new committee members

from 1st year of IIMP BBA were welcomed and introduced with
much energy and enthusiasm. The blog talk event was initiated

by the former 3rd year student Roocha Kothari, who delivered all
the needed information regarding blog writing and how one can

make it more interesting. Soon after the blog talk, a fun "Mini
blog competition" took place, where everyone in the audience

had to write a mini blog. The activity was fun and the audience
enjoyed it a lot.

  Lastly, some of the mini blogs from the activity were displayed
on the screen and were appreciated a tons. This is how of fun

and knowledgeable event came to an end!!!!
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INAUGURATION OF THE 1ST EVER
BALLROOM STUDIO AT IIMP

December 2022




Dec 15, Thursday: A Ballroom Studio was inaugurated at
Indira Institute of Management, Pune on 15th of

December. The inauguration ceremony began with the
opening speech of the honourable and respected

chairperson of Indira Institute of Management, Ms.
Tarita Shankar,  who also welcomed and introduced the
chief guest for the event, Mr Sandip Soparrkar. He is an

Indian Latin and ballroom dancer.
  Soon after the introduction, the guest and the students

were treated with the series of impressive dance
performances from the college's dance team.

  The students were excited for the new opportunities
and facilities for learning and practicing ballroom
dance. This newly built Ballroom Studio event was

attended by guests, faculty members, students and staff.  
The event helped to strength the sense of community

and respect among the college students, faculty
members and staff to set the stage for a vibrant and

active ballroom dance culture on campus.
  All over the Ballroom Studio inauguration filled the

students with much joy and excitement to learn
something new.
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From the Mentor's desk!!

December 2022




"It is a great pleasure and
satisfaction that IIMP BBA


INK SOCIETY has come up with
the Newsletter

“INKGAZETTE”.


The newsletter is working as a
window through which


the complete depiction of the
academic and co�curricular
activities, achievements and

progress made

during the stipulated period

can be viewed. We at

IIMP BBA are committed to
creating an ambience for


nurturing innovation,
creativity and excellence in

our

students.


Best wishes for the success and
bright future of


“INKGAZETTE” BY IIMP INK
Society."

Dr. Vijayalakshmi
g.n rao

Mentor

IIMP Ink Society


(Blog Cell)












Your co-curricular

activities are being noted,


so do participate and your

name might get appeared


in the newsletter.

https://instagram.com/iimpinksociety?igshid=ZmR1MzRkMDU=

https://www.linkedin.com/company/iimp-ink-society


